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19.12.2024 

Dear families,  
And just like that it is the Christmas Holidays – we can’t quite believe it. Christmas at 

Cambrai really is just the best! We’ve been spoilt with wonderful performances, singing, 

parties, pantos and fun! 

 

Christmas Fair 

Our Christmas Fair was yet again a fantastic success! We raised over £600 that will go 

towards subsidising school trips and visits for the rest of the school year. Thank you to the 

staff (and pupils) who stayed to help and to all of our stall holders for your beautiful stalls 

full of gifts and treats!  

 

 

Santa Dash & Charity Update! 

Thank you to the Cambrai School Council) for organising the Santa Dash last week. We raised £98.72 to go to 

The Swaledale Mountain Rescue, a local charity that have visited school recently. The children voted for this 

themselves after hearing all about the incredible work that they do in our local area, plus we never know 

when we might need their services ourselves! The children have also learnt that anyone can ask for support 

from the Mountain Rescue Team when in an emergency or in danger by calling 999. I’m so proud of our 

children for their efforts in supporting those in needs and very thankful to you all as families for the generosity 

you have shown over the last term. We have raised a lot of money for charity that will make a real difference 

to important causes both locally and further afield. Raising so much money despite current financial pressures 

is a testament to the caring community we have here – THANK YOU!  
 

This Term we have raised money for Macmillan Cancer Relief, The Royal British legion, 

Children in Need, The Colburn Community Hub and The Beacon Catterick. 

 

Our Curriculum for Behaviour  

 

We are so proud of the way our children behave and the way they demonstrate our virtues every day at 

school. This term the children have been working hard to achieve Castle Points for their Castle Teams. The 

winning team are Middleham Castle – again! The children in Middleham Castle will enjoy a Christmas 

campfire tomorrow and hot chocolate, they are full of excitement and very proud of themselves!  

The scores will now reset for January and a fresh start for the Spring Term! 

 

And finally… 
Today we say goodbye to Mrs Cannings and Mrs Howell who are both going to be really sadly missed at our 

school, they’ve both made such a difference to our children and families. We’re excited for whatever their 

futures hold, but we know you’ll still see them both around from time to time as Mrs Cannings remains involved 

with children who have an EHCP review pending and Mrs Howell may cover some supply teaching in school. 

We’re excited to welcome Mr Pearce (Year 2 Class Teacher) and Mrs Bradley (Small Learning Community 

Teaching Assistant) to the team and I know you’ll join me in making them both feel very welcome! 

  

From the whole team at Cambrai we wish you a special Christmas with your loved ones and we look forward 

to seeing you in the New Year. Thank you for making my first term as head teacher of this wonderful school 

so special and positive! Children return to school on Tuesday 7th January (Monday 6th is a PD Day). 

 

 
Miss. L. Robinson  

Headteacher 
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